Gateway Tigers – Mizzou Alumni Association

Wednesday, November 7th 

Present: Mark Andracsek, Carlie Edmund, Rob Edwards, Elizabeth Gaines, Vanessa Ferguson, Courtney Hinton, Amanda LePoire, Ryan Linder, Amy McLard, David Weaver, Jennifer Volk

President's Update

Courtney updated us on last weekend's watch party for the Florida game. Corner Pub had a large crowd for 11:00 am that picked up even more around noon. 

The corporate roundtable is scheduled for Tuesday, November 20th from 7:30-9:00 a.m. It will be held at the Sheraton Clayton Plaza Hotel. If you'd like to attend, RSVP to sumnersc@missouri.edu by November 13th.
MAA Staff Liaison Update
Jayson is not in attendance but he provided several updates via email.

Tickets are available to the Braggin' Rights Game for board members. Jayson needs credit card info by next Friday, November 16.
MAA is discussing internally having a pregame pep rally at Union Station. MAA is having internal discussions about having an event there again. The board has decided to have MAA move forward with their plans and we could have a membership presence at the event, give out t-shirts, etc. We'd also like to suggest potential alternatives for other locations besides Union Station that could be other options for the pregame pep rally. Mark has been contacted by several downtown establishments and we will see if one of them will host a postgame party. That way, we can have events on both sides of the game.

Community Relations Update
Tabitha was not in attendance but submitted a thought via email. In the past we've done a toy drive but it hasn't always been the most successful. Tabitha suggested serving breakfast as a group at the Ronald McDonald house. We know this normally takes a few months to get on the list so Rob will touch base with Tabitha and see if she can find us a date, possibly in April when our calendar is less crowded.

Scholarship
Trivia Night is Saturday, February 16th. We will hold the event at the Heights in Richmond Heights. We should have info at the next meeting so we can pass out flyers and promote. We are exploring the possibility of corporate sponsorships for tables as well.

Amanda's Awesome Section
Amanda submitted an update on our columns status. Each board member was given a chart to indicate the progress we have made during the year. 

Amanda also updated us on MUNY events for 2013. The children's shows are Mary Poppins and Shrek. We are targeting Shrek as our desired event for next year and Amanda will check out ticket opportunities.

Our New York chapter is doing volunteer work this weekend in far Rockaway in the wake of Hurricane/Superstorm Sandy. We are planning to make a $100 donation from our chapter funds this week and then collect money at next week's happy hour to make up the difference. If we collect more, all of that money will then go to the chapter. We will set up a donation table at Vida Cantina and allow those in attendance to donate. 

Upcoming Events

A Happy Hour is scheduled for Thursday, November 15th at 5:30 at Vida Cantina. There will be a complimentary appetizer sampling spread and drink specials.

Tiger Club is meeting Tuesday, November 20th at Buffalo Wild Wings

We discussed moving the student bowling event to January 5th and the ice skating event to January 20th.

The next board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 4th.

